
	

  
SAVE THE DATE – IDI Global Summit 2024  

  
The INTOSAI Development Initiative is delighted to welcome you to its ‘Global Summit on SAI Audits 
contributing to Digitalisation and Sustainability’, 18-19 November 2024, Tbilisi, Georgia.   
  
The Summit will bring together SAI leaders, SAI professionals and key stakeholders from across the 
INTOSAI community, audited entities, professional bodies, civil society, legislative bodies, 
international organisations, and academia. 
   
It has a twofold purpose.   
•  The first one is to celebrate the successful completion of audits and audit strategies related to 
climate change adaptation actions, digitalisation, Sustainable Development Goals and inclusion.   
•  The second one is to look ahead at the emerging trends and how SAIs can respond to the changing 
world.  
  
We will take this opportunity to launch IDI products and provide information about upcoming initiatives. 
The Summit will also provide an excellent opportunity to build stakeholder contacts and networks and 
engage with present and future trends.   
  
The Summit is planned as an interaction and experience-sharing platform. The proceedings will cover 
discussions and reflections on strategising to stay relevant and contribute to digitalisation, 
sustainability, climate action, and inclusion.   
  
The venue has capacity for up to 100 participants to attend in person, and we will also offer opportunity 
for online participation. Interpretation in English, Spanish, Arabic and French will be provided both for 
in-person and online attendees.  
  
As soon as we have the details firmed up, we will send you a detailed agenda, a formal invitation, and 
registration links.  
  
Please contact us at global-summit@idi.no if you would like to contribute or participate in the Summit.   
  
We look forward to welcoming you to the Summit!  

 


